
ISLE AU HAUT HISTORICAL SOCIETY MEETING 
Saturday, July21, 2012 
Revere Memorial Hall 

 
President Harold Van Doren called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m.  Members present were 
Harold Van Doren, Marie Hamly, Dick Marks, Pat Cole, Tom Guglielmo and Fred Eustis. 
 
Harold reported on his efforts to arrange a speaker for a public meeting in August and said 
Peter Scott had agreed to talk about his new book dealing with the Civil War as it affected Deer 
Isle.  Tom Guglielmo has spoken with Amy Brown and was advised that time is too short this 
year for a program featuring island reminiscences.   We need to plan ahead for next year.  Upon 
motion duly made and seconded, it was VOTED: To schedule a public meeting on August 8, 
2012 at 7:30 p.m. featuring Peter Scott and his research into Civil War history on Deer Isle.  
Fred Eustis mentioned that Bobby Turner might have information relating to a story of a ship 
stripped of its armor that had come ashore during that time.   
 
Dick Marks and Tom Guglielmo will try to arrange a time for interviewing John Stanbury for our 
oral history project.  The next meeting is scheduled for Saturday, August 4, 2012 at 10:00 a.m.  
There being no further business, either old or new, upon motion duly made and seconded it 
was VOTED: To Adjourn. 
 
Adjourned accordingly at 10:24 a.m. 
 
Marie Hamly, Secretary 
 
 
REMINDER:   2012 dues are now due, if you haven’t already paid. 


